
 

 

 
July 9, 2013 

 
 
National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Re: Letter of recommendation for PMC indexing of the Journal of Community Medicine and 
Health Education 
 
I am writing in support of the Journal of Community Medicine and Health Education’s 
application for indexing in the PMC. 
 
I strongly recommend this journal to be indexed in PubMed Central. The Journal staff and 
editorial board members have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high 
professional standing. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Koyejo A. Oyerinde MD MPH FAAP  
Assistant Clinical Professor  
Mailman School of Public Health  
Columbia University, New York  
Tel #: 1 646 897 1341  
E-mail: kao2127@columbia.edu 
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